Dear Brothers in Christ,
Our Lady Parish ACTS Mission Retreat will have their second Men’s ACTS Retreat on November 3 - 6, 2016, at Marianist Retreat Center.  As Director for this retreat, I am putting together a Mission Team and would like to incorporate representatives from several parishes in the St. Louis area. 

Here are some of the facts that should help you discern your possible interest in serving on this team:
         Dates are November 3 - 6, 2016 at Marianist Retreat Center in Wildwood,  MO
         The expected retreat fee is $ 245.  The parish cannot assist with scholarship fee for team members  - only retreatants. 
         Our formation meetings will be held at Our Lady of Festus church and start Aug 13th and will meet Saturday from 7am to 9 am.  Note,  that if you have to miss two or more meetings, then this probably isn’t the right time for you to serve.
         The Commissioning Mass and Day of Reflection will be determined very soon by the leadership of the team.
If you are interested in being considered for this team, please email me at: pumid@sbcglobal.net Please provide me with:
         Your name and contact information (e-mail, home phone, cell phone)
         Your home parish
         Number of Parish and or Mission Teams served on
         Key ministries served on and leadership positions held (ex. Footwashing, Stations, etc)
I expect to go through the selection process starting on JULY so your prompt reply will be much appreciated.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at Cell # 314-705-0816
Thanks very much and God bless! ybic, Larry Kendrick
